
The Loyola University Chicago Retiree Association 
invites you to join us at the  

 
Chicago Symphony Orchestra's rehearsal session 

Thursday, June 15th at 10:00 AM 
Symphony Center 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The rehearsal concert is likely to include selections from that 
evening's concert: Schubert's Symphony No. 9 (Great); J. Strauss, 
Overture to Indigo and Forty Thieves; and Shifrin, Tuba Concerto 
 
This will be one of Conductor and CSO Music Director Riccardo Muti's 
last rehearsal concerts with the CSO. 
 
LUCRA has obtained a limited amount of free tickets to the rehearsal.   
Tickets will be distributed on a first-come-first-served basis to Loyola 
faculty and staff retirees and their spouse, partner, or friend at the 
reception for Loyola’s new president on March 9th on Lake Shore 
Campus (two tickets per retiree).  If tickets remain after the 
reception, a notification of additional available tickets will be sent to 
those on the LUCRA listserv. 

 


